
Hogmanay road diversions and
closures in Edinburgh
Edinburgh’s spectacular Hogmanay programme begins on Thursday
30  December  –  four  days  and  nights  of  amazing  events
throughout the city. The celebrations do however bring some
disruption to traffic, parking and loading.

A number of roads will be subject to closures and parking
restrictions to ensure that on-street events can take place
safely. Some parking restrictions will also be required to
keep diversion routes in the city clear.

To enable you to plan your journey The City of Edinburgh
Council has a list of all diversions as well as any other road
works.
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